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ACKNOWLEDGEMENT TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE DIRECTING COUNCIL OF THE IIN  
 
 

(Adopted at the second plenary session, held on December 09, 2014) 

 
THE DIRECTING COUNCIL, 
 
 
HAVING SEEN: 
 
The dedication and commitment shown by Ms. Gloria Lozano de Díaz, former Principal Representative of the 
Government of  the Republic of Panamá to the Directing Council of the Inter-American Children’s Institute (IIN);  
 
 
CONSIDERING: 

 
The valuable contribution of Ms. Gloria Lozano de Díaz, during her term as Vice President (2010-2012) and 
subsequently as President (2012-2014) of the Directing Council of the IIN,  
 
 
 
RESOLVES: 
 

1. To thank Ms Gloria Lozano de Díaz for her performance and to congratulate her on her 
achievements during her respective term in office as President and Vice President of the 
Directing Council of the IIN.  
 

 


